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A new leader for FCTC
    Langue  Anglais 

  
Dr. Vera Luiza Da Costa e Silva will become head of the secretariat for the WHO Framework Convention On Tobacco
Control in June. From Brazil and currently Coordinator of the Center for the Study of Tobacco and Health, National
School of Public Health, Silva will work at WHO HQ in Geneva.

Click here for more information [1] 
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